
V IN REPLY REFER TO:

UNITED STATES
// DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR Tribal Operations
Z BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS

Gallup Area Office 
P. 0. Box 1060

Gallup, Mew Mexico

July 8, 1963

Miss Laura Gilpin
P. 0. Box 1173
Santa Fe, Mew Mexico
Dear Miss Gilpin:
Under date of July 1, 1963, you wrote to Mr. W. Wade Head, 
requesting a copy of the Navajo Yearbook, Report VIII* Mr.
Head is now the Area Director in Phoenix and Mr. Fred M. 
Haverland is Area Director in charge of the Gallup Area 
Office.
Under separate cover we are sending you a copy of the Yearbook, 
and hope that it will be of use to you. We will be interested 
in knowing about the publication of your photographic book on 
the Navajo people. It sounds very interesting.

Sincerely yours,

Robert W. Young'^'J 
Tribal Operations Officer


